
Emily Troll
South Portland
LD 958
To Senators Kuhn and Carney, chairs, and to all the honorable members of the 
Judiciary: 
I'm writing to urge you to move forward on LD 958, to support our tribes right to their
lands. This is a small but important step towards recognizing the sovereignty of 
indigenous nations in Maine. Thank you for supporting our indigenous neighbors. 
Sincerely, 
Emily Troll


